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Dear Thomas: 

(To Sir John Lynn Thomas, Cardiff) 

FROM 'l1ID RIGiuS fRUF:h:SSOR o~· _,IF.DICINE, OXFORD. 
I/1:l,y 3, 1916. 

We must get the profession of the principality at the back of the 
school. Perhaps it may be best done through the Public Health Institute. 
1 have sent to Ontario for the scheme which is warking very vrell there. There 
is no reason why a distiilnguished practitioner should not beov..one of each of the 
medical election corronittees. They could represent the profession at large, 
not necessarily mdical associations. When do the branches of the B .. 11.A. 

meet? We might have a mdical education symposium. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 


